
 

 

Checking Superfast Availability 
 
There are a number of websites that can help you check whether superfast fibre is available 
in your area: 
 
The Department for Digital, Culture, Media and Sport: 
https://gosuperfastchecker.culture.gov.uk/postcode-checker/ 
 
 
Ofcom has a handy application (app) to help check superfast and mobile connectivity 
https://www.ofcom.org.uk/phones-telecoms-and-internet/advice-for-
consumers/advice/ofcom-checker 
 
Ofcom also directs customers to the checker on their research partner’s website: 
https://availability.samknows.com/broadband/broadband_checker 
 
 
Openreach: 
https://www.openreach.co.uk/orpg/home/index.do 
 
 
 
Customers should always check direct with their Internet Service Provider (ISP) about the 
availability of superfast and about the speeds that will be available to them. 
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